
Rock City Outfitters Relocates Operations to
Maumelle/North Little Rock

Conway Retail Store Closing in Early

January 2025

CONWAY, AR, UNITED STATES,

December 20, 2024 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Rock City

Outfitters, a family-owned screen-

printing business serving Arkansas

since 2008, is excited to announce a

major change as we ring in the New

Year. Our operations will be relocating to a new facility in Maumelle/North Little Rock, marking a

significant shift in our focus and strategy.

While this move means we will be closing our beloved Conway retail store, we’re thrilled about

the opportunities this transition brings. Over the years, our online presence and custom screen-

printing services for Arkansas businesses, schools, and churches have grown tremendously. This

growth has inspired us to channel our resources and energy into expanding our e-commerce

platforms and enhancing our custom printing services for the local community.

After much thoughtful consideration, my wife and I have made the decision to move our family

business back to our hometown of Maumelle. By transitioning to a production and fulfillment

space, we’ll have the flexibility to focus on what matters most—spending precious time with our

three kids as they grow up. This new chapter allows us to strike a better balance between our

personal and professional lives while continuing to provide high-quality products and services.

We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for the incredible support we’ve received during our

time in downtown Conway. Your loyalty has made this journey possible, and we’re deeply

thankful for your part in our success.

Our Conway retail store will close around January 4, 2024. Until then, we invite you to visit us for

some amazing deals on products and retail fixtures. As we transition, we’ll keep you updated

through our website, social media, and email newsletters about new product offerings and

exciting changes.

http://www.einpresswire.com


Stay connected by signing up for our Email Newsletter, where you’ll find great deals and all

things Arkansas. You can always reach us at info@rockcityoutfitters.com, message us through

our social channels, or call us at 501-454-7712.

Thank you for making this new chapter possible. We’re looking forward to continuing to serve

you from our new home base in Maumelle/North Little Rock.

https://www.rockcityoutfitters.com/

Ryan Ritchie

Rock City Outfitters

+1 501-454-7712

info@rockcityoutfitters.com
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/770526495

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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